From: Karen Cakouros <karencak@comcast.net>

Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2016 9:00 AM
To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: Roads and speeding

Karen

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Roads and speeding

From: Karen Cakouros <karencak@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, January 16, 2016, 9:18 PM

To: governor@govoepp.state.sc.us

CC:

Ms. Haley,

My husband and I were visiting this week in the Columbia area. Driving to my brothers house, we noticed the
lack of visible white lines (or any lines) on the roads and next we encountered speeding everywhere.

Traveling today across the state to head to 95 S for a few weeks in Florida the road conditions were

awful. Deep ruts in the right lane particularly are really dangerous at 60 miles per hour. That along with
flagrant speeding made for a very uncomfortable journey. In fact, it was the worst conditions we've ever seen in
many travels in multiple states over the years. By the way, we never saw a law enforcement vehicle on the road
the entire week.

This is my first email to a governor. I feel that strongly about your states multiple travel issues.

Hope this is being addressed for the sake of you states residents and visitors also.

Thanks for your time,

Karen Cakouros
Locusts Grove, Virginia



